
2022-2023 PTA Membership Application
Thank you for joining Peavine PTA!

Please return this completed document along with your payment to the front office, your child’s teacher,
or to the PTA directly at our next meeting!

Dues: ____ $5.00 per individual membership Cash or Check made payable to Peavine PTA

Please print clearly to ensure information is delivered to the correct email/address:

Name of 1st Member: ___________________________________________________________________________________________

Name of 2nd Member: ___________________________________________________________________________________________

Address: _________________________________________________________________________________________________________

Phone/Cell Phone Number: ____________________________________________________________________________________

Text ok?  Yes/No  *Text messages may be used for communication for volunteer events/PTA updates

Email Address: __________________________________________________________________________________________________

Student Name (Please print clearly) Teacher Name Grade

Do you need a language interpreter during PTA meetings? If yes, what language? ____________________________
We will do our best to accommodate you.  Are you bilingual? If yes, are you willing to help the PTA with
translation and/or can help the classroom parent communicate to other parents when the need arises? If
yes, what language(s)? __________________________________________________

What events would you like to volunteer at? This includes, but is not limited to ANY of the following:
making copies, phone calls for donations and/or collecting donations, various help at the event, set
up/clean up, various volunteer duties, etc.

☐ Balloon Race Breakfast (Sept 9) ☐ Jog-A-Thon (April 28)

☐ Luminary Fall Festival (Oct 25/27 5-7p) ☐ 5th Grade Spaghetti Bingo (May 9)

☐ Holiday Craft Night (Dec 20 5-7p) ☐ Undecided, but would like to help!

☐ Penny Wars (Feb 6)

☐ History/Science Fair (March 14)

☐ Peavine Unplugged (April 18)


